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5th November 2024 

 

Dear parents, 

 

I am thrilled to share with you the news that our Year 6 London residential visit will be going 

ahead on Wednesday 11th June – Friday 13th June 2025. This is a fantastic opportunity for the 

children to see our capital city and experience all it has to offer.  

Below is an approx. itinerary based on previous years; now we have confirmed numbers I will be 

making firm bookings and will send out the final details as we have them.  

 

We anticipated that the total cost to families of the visit is £270; the overall cost of the visit is 

being subsidised by school and by fundraising through the entrepreneurial projects.  

 

Thank you for your deposit of £50 already received.  

Please make further payments as set out below. 

 

£44 by 20th November 2024 

£44 by 10th February 2025 

£44 by 10th March 2025 

£44 by 10th April 2025 

£44 by 10th May 2025 

 

If you foresee any problems at all with the payments, please do not hesitate to come and speak to 

Mrs Paton or myself as soon as possible.  

 

We will be travelling to London by train on an early train (usually around 8:20) therefore, the 

children will probably need to be at school around 7 am in order to leave by coach and get to the 

train on time. On our return journey, children will need to be picked up from the station at 

approximately 16:15 on the Friday. (Station and timings to be confirmed.) 
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Our itinerary will look something like this 

 

Wednesday 11th June 

Coach to Station 

Train down to Euston arriving mid morning 

Check into hostel/leave bags YHA 

Lunch near the London Eye 

River Cruise 

London Eye 

Pizza Express for tea 

Cambridge Theatre to see Matilda 

Back to hostel to sleep! 

Thursday 

Breakfast at the hostel 

Houses of Parliament visit (Tour and workshop) 

Walking tour  & snack (Buckingham Palace etc) 

Late Lunch at Hard Rock cafe 

Open top bus tour (with snacks) 

Back to hostel 

 

Friday 

Pack bags and leave at hostel 

Visit one of the London museums 

Lunch 

Depart Euston 

Arrive back at station 

 

 
You have confirmed your child’s place by paying the £50 deposit. Unfortunately, as the school has 

already made payments to secure accommodation, this deposit is non-refundable unless in special 

circumstances.  

 

An information session will be held in the Spring term once we have our finalised plans.   

 

If you have any questions at all, please email me.  

 

Best wishes 

 

Sarah Harrison 

  
 


